
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 
 

June 24 
Nativity of  

St. John the Baptist 
Dominican Rite Mass 

7:00 PM 
 

 
June 26 

Fathers and Sons Meeting 
10:00 AM 
Siena Hall 

 

 
July 2 

First Friday Devotion 
7:00 PM Confessions 

7:30 PM Dominican Rite  
Low Mass 

 

375 NE Clackamas St. Portland, OR 97232 | holyrosarypdx.org | 503-235-3163 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time | 20 June 2021 

Mass 
Sunday Vigil 5:30 PM Saturday 

Sunday 7, 9, & 11 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin)  

  1 & 5:30 PM 

Weekdays 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  7 AM, 12 Noon 

First Friday 7:30 PM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

Saturday 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  8 AM 

Confession  
Weekdays 11 AM – 12 PM 

First Friday 7 – 7:30 PM 

Saturday 4 – 5:30 PM 

First Sunday half hour before each Mass 

Adoration 
Weekdays  12:30 – 2:30 PM 



 

Dear Parishioners: 
 
As the State continues to open up, we at Holy Rosary are doing 
likewise (consistent with the guidelines that come directly from 
our Archdiocese). Thus, coming to church you should notice at 
least three new things this weekend: 
 

1. Holy Water. Yes, the Holy Water 
Fonts are back at their usual places 
(two at the main entrance of the 
church and one at the north 
entrance). Per normal, we will keep 
them filled as the water slowly 
empties or dries up. Reports tell us 
that there is low risk in using them. 
Nevertheless, this might still bother 
some people (which was probably 
true even before COVID). It isn’t 

absolutely necessary to use the water, and there’s nothing 
magical about it. We use it because it helps us orient ourselves 
towards Christ. Remember, still, to make the Sign of the Cross 
and to genuflect as you are able. 
 
2. Cry Room. The cry room has actually been open and 
available for a couple of weeks now. This is what I have called 
a soft opening. People have already been taking advantage of 
the space and it really does give parents more peace of mind 
when they come to Mass and their infants and/or toddlers are 
extra noisy. Keep in mind that we should never view the room 
as a play room or a room for entertainment for kiddies. It’s 
better for them to enter the church, recognize that it is a sacred 
space, and learn how to cope with being silent and reverent. 
This is good formation and will serve them well as they grow. 
Reverence for the Eucharist at an early age will translate to 
reverence for the Eucharist at any age. 
 
3. The Communion Rail. For the past year we have had three 
little crosses on the floor on each side indicating where to kneel 
in order to receive communion. I applaud all of our 
parishioners in keeping to the practice of maintaining no more 
than three communicants per side. I have removed these 
crosses and we can now fill up the altar rail as we did pre-
COVID. Recall, however, that some people might feel 
uncomfortable with this arrangement. If you fall into this 
category, you can choose to receive toward the end where it 
will be more relaxed and you can naturally space yourselves 
further apart. Please note that we still come up the side aisles 
and return down the main aisle. This will remain in place until 
further notice. 
 
I realize that change is difficult, especially with large numbers 
of people. So, please bear this in mind if for the next few 
days/weeks we’re slightly confused as our minds try and 
combat our muscle memory. 
 
God bless you all, 

- Fr. Corwin Low, OP 

FRIARS & STAFF AT HOLY ROSARY 

Priory 
Very Rev. Peter Do, OP 

Prior & 
Interim Director of the Rosary Center 

Rev. Corwin Low, OP 
Parochial Administrator 

Rev. Gabriel Mosher, OP 
Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Mark Francis Manzano, OP 
Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Paschal Salisbury, OP 
In Residence 

Rev. Brian Mullady, OP 
In Residence 

Office 
Dean Applegate 

Director of Music 
Janine Applegate 

Director of Parish Education 
Mark Fisher 

Business Manager 
Jackson Fisher 

Bookkeeper 
Katie Edson 

Administrative Assistant 
Ken Jacks 

Building Maintenance 
Can Nguyen 

Maintenance Assistant 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday  
9:30 AM-12 PM & 1-4 PM 

THE ROSARY CENTER: 503-236-8393 

T H I S  W E E K  A T  H O L Y  R O S A R Y  
Sunday, 20 June 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Dominican Rite: Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 

Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 
Holy Family Dominican Laity Meeting – 9:00 AM 

Monday, 21 June 
St. Aloysius Gonzaga 

Dominican Rite: Ferial Day 
Tuesday, 22 June 

SS. John Fisher & Thomas More 
Dominican Rite: Ferial Day 

Wednesday, 23 June 
Weekday 

Dominican Rite: Vigil of the Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
Scouts – 7:00 PM 

Thursday, 24 June 
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 

Friday, 25 June 
Weekday 

Dominican Rite: Ferial Day 
Saturday, 26 June 

Saturday of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Dominican Rite: SS. John & Paul 

Fathers & Sons Meeting with 11:00 AM Mass 
Sunday, 27 June 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Dominican Rite: Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 

Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 
Holy Rosary Dominican Laity Meeting – 7:30 AM 



FATHER’S DAY novena cards are available in the 
vestibule and parish office, or online at 
holyrosarypdx.org/fathersday. Please submit the names of 
those enrolled in this parish novena of Masses by Father’s 
Day, June 20. 
 
HELP NEEDED: LITURGICAL LINENS 
The quiet, behind-the-scenes caring of the liturgical linens, 
vestments, and more is a unique and active way of spending 
time with Our Lord. Ordinary tasks of washing, ironing, 
cleaning, and needlework are anything but that when doing so 
for Christ. Your parish is currently in great need of help with 
these tasks. Perhaps you have heard a calling to help your 
parish in this extraordinary way of caring for Christ. If you are 
interested in learning more or would like to volunteer, please 
contact Cary at caryschmidgall@gmail.com. 
 
FATHERS AND SONS: GROWING TOGETHER 
The third in this series of programs will take place on 
Saturday, June 26th. The goal of the program is to facilitate the 
friendship and communication between dads and sons as they 
learn together 1. How to build one’s relationship with God (life 
of prayer); 2. Grow in Wisdom (that body of knowledge and 
principles that enable one to live a noble life and make good 
decisions); and 3. Build Virtue. After the program there will be 
optional additional activities like visits to the needy, sports or 
learning a new practical skill. 
 
For Whom: Dads and their sons (preferably of ages 9 - 18) 
Cost: Small contribution for snacks 
 
11:00 Feast Day Mass for St. Josemaria Escriva, with the 
Children’s Choir of Cantores in Ecclesia 
12:00 Get-together in Siena Hall – snacks, doughnuts, coffee 
12:00 Wisdom Seminar: Evolution and the Role of God by Michael 
J. Kelleher, Ph.D., Chemistry Instructor at UC Berkeley 
12:55 Optional: Travel to Irving Park 707 NE Fremont St, 
Portland, OR 97212 for Basketball and Soccer playtime 
Questions? Marco Duarte: (817)-253-3872 or 
marcod_hon@hotmail.com 

NEW ALTAR SERVER VESTMENTS NEEDED 
Our altar server vestments have been lovingly mended and 
cleaned many times over, but the material is reaching the end 
of its life, and the time approaches to invest in new vestments 
for our altar servers. If you would like to contribute towards 
this parish expense, we would be so grateful! Simply add the 
memo “server vestments” to your donation – it can be sent to 
the office or placed in the collection basket. Thank you! 
 
FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTION July 2| 7:00 PM 
Join us on May 7 for confession at 7 PM and a Dominican Rite 
Low Mass with Devotion to the Sacred Heart at 7:30 PM!  
 
THE FEAST OF THE NATIVITY OF 

ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST 

The feast of the Nativity of St. John the 
Baptist will be celebrated according to the 
Dominican Rite on Thursday, June 24, at 
7:00 PM. Cantores in Ecclesia will sing 

Palestrina’s Missa Brevis. 



 


